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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The last shipment report for the calendar year 2019 was published on Friday by the Almond Board. 
With 206 million lbs the number is approx. 6 million lbs or 3.2% higher than December 2018. Most 
had expected shipments to be close to last year (+/- 5 million lbs) so the number was not a big 
surprise. It is nevertheless, a new record for a December. Some Californians were hoping for an 
even… 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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